
  
 

PRESENTATION 
 

TITLE:     Architectural Design Services RFQ Presentation 
      
DATE:     October 2, 2018      
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Dr. Terry Morawski 

Deputy Superintendent  
      
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
In Fall 2017, a Strategic Planning committee met and recommended district improvements, 
including facility needs, security and technology upgrades. On March 12, 2018, the Board called 
for a referendum on a 5.558 millage rate increase. This referendum was approved May 22, 
2018, by voters in the Fort Smith Public Schools area. Following an RFQ process, the District 
hired HPM as the project manager/owner’s representative August 20, 2018. 
 
Fort Smith Public Schools released a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Architectural Design 
Services for the 2018 Millage Capital Projects on September 13, 2018.  The response submission 
deadline is October 10, 2018. Dr. Morawski and HPM will present the RFQ timeline and process. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 
 
  


